
 

 
 

 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 
February 21, 2024 

 
 
The Board of Education of the Plymouth-Canton Community Schools, Wayne and Washtenaw Counties, 
Michigan, met in a Special Meeting on Wednesday, February 21, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the E. J. McClendon 
Educational Center, 454 S. Harvey Street, Plymouth, Michigan, 48170. 
 

Present:         Members Christenson, Kehoe, McCoin, Picard, Sidhu, Westra, and Wilson 
Absent:          None  
                                   

President Wilson called the Special Meeting to order at 5:35 p.m. in the Boardroom.  

 

Citizens’ Comments: 

• None 

Closed Session: 

It was moved by Member Kehoe and seconded by Member Picard to move into Closed Session Pursuant to 
Section 8(1) (a) of the Open Meetings Act to Consider the Periodic Personnel Evaluation of the Superintendent 
(Superintendent Evaluation Check-in)  

         Ayes:  Members Christenson, Kehoe, McCoin, Picard, Sidhu, Westra, and Wilson  
         Nays:  None 
         The motion was carried 7-0 

 
The Board moved into a Closed Session at 5:42 p.m.  

 
A roll call vote was taken. 

 
         Ayes:  Members Christenson, Kehoe, McCoin, Picard, Sidhu, Westra, and Wilson 
         Nays:  None 
         The motion was carried 7-0 

 
Administrators Present:    Dr. Monica L. Merritt, Superintendent of Schools 
Others Present:               Ms. Diane Robertson, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent & Board 

 
 
It was moved by Member Kehoe and seconded by Member Christenson to adjourn the Closed Session at    
7:26 p.m.     

         Ayes:  Members Christenson, Kehoe, McCoin, Picard, Sidhu, Westra, and Wilson 
         Nays:  None 
         The motion was carried 
 

After coming out of the closed session, the Board had a brief discussion of the following items: 

 

• Board members discussed and selected Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. for the next special meeting to 
conduct a superintendent evaluation check-in.  

 
 



February 21, 2024 

 

 
 

• Board members briefly discussed MASB Board of Director candidates and were encouraged to review the 
candidate guide provided through Board notes.  A collective vote is expected at the next Board meeting on 
February 27, 2024.  

 
 
President Wilson adjourned the Special Meeting at 7:44 p.m.   
 
 
 
               
     _____________________________ 
     Anupam Chugh Sidhu 
     Secretary, Board of Education 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


